** OPEN DAYS**

Tuesday 4" and 11 October 2022, contact us to book a slot on these days or to make an
appointment that is more convenient for you.

We look forward to seeing you soon! Mrs Nichola Stevenson Headteacher

www.bishopcarpenterschool.com

environment. We encourage our ch'ldren to have roots through thCh they will grow, but also
for them to have the confidence to know they have wings, wings that are as unique as they are,
to fly and to flourish in their lives. Come and see for yourself!

‘We love the nurturing ethos of this small village school’ (Parent June 2022)

‘Forest School is such a great asset—a place for children to have fun and explore the
outdoors’ (Forest School Parent Volunteer—April 2022)

School Lane, North Newington, Banbury OX15 6AQ—01295 730404

Office.3302@bishop-carpenter.oxon.sch.uk




